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Commissioners,

A centrally located modern fire station will provide for a consolidated
and coordinated emergency response as well as providing improved
training opportunities and community outreach opportunities.
Community preparedness activities have grown slowly and a new
training facility would greatly enhance opportunities for increased
education and participation.

Thank you,
Paul Kitahara
ALRFPD volunteer firefighter



